
 

 

 

Headliner 
The Newsletter of the 

Northern Ohio Regional Group no. 20 

               HEADLINER  DETAILS  
 

NORTHERN OHIO REGIONAL GROUP #20 
PRESIDENT: NEAL GARLAND 

VICE PRESIDENT: DAN BURNGASSER 
SECRETARY: GINNIE HERRMANN 

TREASURER: ANN DAVIS 
BD. OF DIRECTORS: 

 ANNETTE GORRIS 
 BILL SOLTIS 

 REGIS SCHILLING 
 RICHARD JANDREY 

 
KICK TIRES: 7:00 PM 

MEETING BEGINS: 7:30 PM 
NEED TO BE OUT OF ROOM: 10:00 PM 

 
ALL V8 MEETINGS WILL BE HELD AT THE STOW COMMUNITY CENTER 

3800 GRAHAM ROAD, STOW, OHIO. 

Hi All,  
 This is a reminder of the meeting Friday night with  minutes of our last 
meeting. 
Next month I will also have the calendar with scheduled Programs & Activities.  
 I will also post reminders in these “mini news letters” , more detail than what 
is listed on the Calendar.  
 There are many fun planned activities and meeting programs in the works. 
The Board and chairpersons have worked hard on the planning of these events. It 
is my concern to keep all the members aware and alerted of these events which is 
my reason for volunteering to send these “mini news letters’. I am hoping that one 
of you will step up and be editor for a Newsletter as published in the past. 
 A request I have is that if any of you can print a copy for a member that you 
know who does not have email, it would be of great help to me. This way I will have 
less to print, and mail by snail mail…….. There are active members that attend 
meetings that do not have email. We don’t want to loose them. 
 I appreciate any help that any one will give me…..   georgene 
 



 

 

                                          MINUTES FROM THE MEETING OF  
                                NOVEMBER 19, 2010 

 

Vice President Dan Burngasser called the meeting to order at 7:35 PM.  
 
 President Neal Garland would be arriving late for the meeting due to a flight schedule. 
 
Dan thanked Annette and Craig Gorris for the cookies and coffee at the meeting. 
 
Ginnie Herrmann read the minutes from the October 2010 meeting.  The minutes were accepted as read by 
Craig Gorris and seconded by Rich Jandrey. 
 
Treasurers report, I think we need an audit.  We don’t know what we have…Well, maybe next month?  
 
A warm welcome to our guest, Jim Peters, the son of Earl Peters.  Jim it was a pleasure having you attend our 
meeting.  Please come again. 
 
Our membership coordinator, Craig Gorris announced that 60% of the members have renewed their dues.  
Craig will contact those who have not paid their dues as a friendly reminder. 
 
The Sunshine team Loretta and Georgene reported that cards were sent to: Mary Jo Bates, Charles Jandik and 
Jay Rounds.  Sonny Hunt is home and doing well from his open heart surgery. 
 
Webmaster update – Craig Gorris has been making an attempt to open our website. The website is password 
protected and since the sudden passing of Don Clink we are unable to open the website.  Georgene and Craig 
have been working on a process to retrieve information to continue and will update us with the progress as it 
occurs. 
 
No SEMA report 
No Historian report 
 
Activities Committee Jeep Iacobucci announced the Brunch on Sunday, November 21st at  Abbottino’s 11AM.  
Remember this is the same location at Stingers.  On December 5th is our installation banquet and Holiday din-
ner at the Oaks Restaurant located on 5878 Longacre Lane located at Chippewa Lake.  The banquet is at 2PM 
and you order from the menu. 
 
Ginnie Herrmann read the nominations for election of officers for 2011.  The nominations were approved by 
Bill Royer and seconded by Joe Wasielwski.  All were in favor by unanimous vote. 
 
The beautiful informative Headliner newsletters are done……………Thank you Georgene for the long hours 
you have put into the headliner.  It was always an excitement to see what would appear.  A job well done!  
Thanks again for the memories! 
 
Tool time with Bill Royer:  Tonight Bill showed the club tools for the automatic transmissions. 
 
The Guest for our program was unable to come this evening.  So, in his place Rich Jandrey showed us a little 
secret and a hobby he has.  Rich makes mirrors for Studebaker cars.  He started making the mirrors because 
none were available.  He purchased a mold and is presently making mirrors and making millions of dollars do-
ing so???  Rich explained to the club how this process was done.  
 
Dan Burngasser adjourned the meeting at 8:30 PM and was seconded by Foster Buchtel. 
 
Next meeting will be February 18, 2011. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Ginnie Herrmann, Secretary 


